
Sustainability & Adaptaiton 
Dec 24 – Jan 25 SAB Report 

 
• Adaptation Plan:  

o Dec: The Chapter goals / ranking criteria draft was reviewed by the Staff working group.  
o Jan: The Chapter goals and partial list of projects are complete and will be presented to all Working 

Groups in February.  The public workshop will be in April. 
• Other Adaptation:  

o The ground LiDAR of all City streets and facades has arrived! 
• Energy: 

o Dec: Energy staff assisted the Asset Management team by populating energy and water meter info 
for the demonstration buildings in the Maintain X software.  

o Jan: The Energy Service Company Owners Representative Contract is passed legal review and has 
been signed by the selected consultant, NV5.  

o Jan Energy Staff hosted the ETIPP (Energy Transitions Initiative Partnership Project) technical 
advisory staff, including experts from the National Renewable Energy Lab, Berkely Lawrence National 
Lab and the Southeast Sustainability Directors Network.  The team hosted 4 workshops with key 
stakeholders, covering City buildings, Community efforts, Resiliency Hubs and EV fleet plans.  A 
summary will be provided soon. 

• Grants:  
o Dec: HARC staff began the Task Order process for Adaptation Surveys for 3 buildings in Mallory 

Square as part of the $50K Florida Department of Historic Resources Grant  
o Jan: Hosted first meeting of the Asset Management / CIP Team to discuss long term CIPs and how 

they help align with grant funding. 
o Attended second meeting of the keyswide funding meeting for the $100M ACOE Water Quality funds.  

Each entity will present top priorities to group at Feb 20th meeting for final ranking and proportional 
share of the allocated funds. 

o Assisting with submittals for FEMA BRIC grant for Duval Street / Mallory Square Stormwater System 
and a DOD OLDCC Regional Housing Assessment and Plan. 

• Transportation:   
o Resiliency Manager hosted two monthly Transportation Coordination Team meetings.  Key 

discussions included an eBike plan that includes education and enforcement, Jose Marti and the 
upcoming budgeting process. 

o The new Sustainable Transportation Coordinator began work on January 21st.  His first projects are 
assist with eBike outreach, Coordinate the City’s first Fleet / Transit / Community Electric Vehicle Plan 
and bring back the Green Commute Challenge. 

o Participated in Monroe County’s stakeholder workshop for a Bus Stop Improvement Plan. 
• Other: 

o Resiliency Manager worked with staff and the Community of the Florida Keys to create a new 
Interlocal Agreement for the February City Commission meeting. 

o Sustainability, Transportation and Recycling staff met with the Special Events Coordinator with 
specific recommendations for updates to the Special Events Application. 

o Green Drinks: Sustainable Fisheries edition featured Sarah Curry from Sereia films and was attended 
by 21 participants. 

https://sereiafilms.org/

